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Kia ora 

Over the course of the semester, the University has been in discussions with AUSA about the 
feedback they have received from students regarding the ongoing challenges many are facing 
from the effects of Auckland's changing Alert Levels on their study.   

Following its most recent Student Council meeting, AUSA posed a series of recommendations 
that it asked the University to consider. We have been consulting with key stakeholders across 
the University to assess the implications of these and to ensure we have considered the 
potential consequences on student learning and on the University. 

Please visit the website for the University's response to AUSA recommendations for student 
support. 

We appreciate the support that AUSA provides to students and hope that we can continue to 
work closely to find workable solutions to the challenges that Covid-19 has presented. 

Ngā mihi nui | Kind Regards 
 
Bridget Kool 
Pro Vice-Chancellor (Education) 
The University of Auckland | Waipapa Taumata Rau 
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